SR o . YOU'RE INVITED!

DISTRICT-WIDE WORKSHOPS ON FACILITIES

Please join us for a series of Board of Education workshops on our school facilities!

March 16, 2016
6 -8 pm e Venetia Valley Multipurpose Room

March 21, 2016
5-7 pm e Davidson Middle School Library

March 30, 2016
6 - 8 pm e San Rafael High School Library

Measures A and B allow us to begin implementing our District-wide Master Facilities Plan,
but we need community input as we move into the next steps in establishing the priorities
and timeline.

Throughout the workshops, there will be opportunities for feedback from stakeholders, and
then options will be developed and brought forward that reflect and capture the criteria
and input received. The workshops will build on each other (each workshop will have differ-
ent content), so your engagement throughout the series will be appreciated!

Though the workshops will be hosted at various school locations, they are intended to be
District-wide meetings and are not specific to the host site.

¥,  LEARN MORE:

www.srcs.org/mfp

4 ; 415-492-3233

communications@srcs.org



http://www.srcs.org/mfp

